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Frequently Asked Questions




Updated – 18.5.2020

· When will we receive more details on how to purchase school uniform?
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are currently in conversation with our uniform supplier and are planning to send an email confirming details w/c 18th May.

· How do I find out information about bus provision and times?
Current bus route and times are available on the school website at https://st-nicholas.cheshire.sch.uk/travel-details/

We will be sending all families a letter via email next week outlining further details –  it will also include a link to an online platform where you can indicate which route you wish to access from September.

· Will all the scheduled transition events still take place?
We will need to evaluate each event individually based upon the most up to date guidance from the Government. We will update all families via email and the transition page on our school website.


· How will relevant transition information about students be shared from Primary to Secondary schools should the school closures continue?

Our Transition Leader Miss L Jones will contact each Primary school and request that any relevant information is shared ahead of their start in September. This may require additional contact from a member of the SEND team to schools where there is an additional learning need of certain individuals. This will ensure that we can enable the best transition possible from Primary to Secondary education in September.
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